
Interested in Clogging?
Come to our

Open House!

When & Where
● Tuesday, September 26th, 6:00-7:00

● The Borodino Hall- upstairs

○ 1861 E Lake Rd. Skaneateles, NY 13152

What to expect at the Open House
● Free and open to everyone

● Meet our members and watch them demonstrate clogging routines

● Try out some basic steps and learn a line dance

● Find out more about lessons

● Perfect opportunity to decide if you want to take Beginner lessons!

Visit our website: www.theeriecanalcloggers.com or Find us on facebook!
Send us an email: theeriecanalcloggers@gmail.com


